
St. Joseph’s Long-Term Care COVID-19 Case Count update 

Wednesday, Sept 20th 

COVID-19 Details  # Special Considerations 
 

Total Active Positive Resident Cases 
 

0 
All areas have now been cleared by Brant County 
Health Unit. We are free of outbreaks in all home 
areas. 
 
Mask wearing is no longer required.  
 

 

New cases since date of last report 
(Sept 11, 2023) 

 
0 

*Residents Awaiting results of PCR test 0 

   

Active Positive Staff Cases 0  

**Staff being monitored (this includes 
positive staff cases) 0  

Returned to work (for period beginning 
Aug 24, date the last outbreak began) 19  

   

 
Good hand hygiene practice, self-monitoring and social distancing are good defences against the spread of 
viruses.  Please continue these practices to help protect visitors, residents and staff. If you feel you are becoming 
sick, please monitor yourself – do not visit if feeling ill.  Please contact Katrina Marques, Infection Prevention and 
Control Manager if you have questions or concerns at kmarques@sjltc.ca.  
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